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SNOW & ICE REMOVAL FROM SIDEWALKS 

Snow and/or ice must be removed from paved sidewalks within 12 hours after the cessation of any fall 

of snow, sleet or freezing rain clearing a path of at least 30 inches in width.  If the snow and/or ice on a 

sidewalk has become so hard that it cannot be removed, sand or other abrasive shall be put on the 

sidewalk to make travel reasonably safe until such time that the snow and/or ice can be removed to 

clear a patch of at least 30 inches in width. 
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SNOW REMOVAL PROGRAM 

The Maintenance Staff will begin salting and cindering operations as soon as deemed necessary.  Once 

the snow/ice accumulates to approximately three (3) inches or more, the snow-plowing operations will 

begin. 

As Mother Nature reminded all of us last year, there is not always a warming or melting period in 

between snow storms.  In order to provide space for these additional snow falls, residential areas will 

be plowed from curb to curb and rural roads will be plowed to edge of the road.  Cars that are parked 

on streets or cul-de-sacs prevent us from being able to do this.  Whenever possible, please park vehicles 

in your driveway. 

DO NOT push snow out onto roadways at any time!  This creates hazardous conditions for all 

vehicles. 

When clearing snow from your driveway and standing at your house looking down your driveway, pile 

snow to the right of your driveway.  PennDOT suggests clearing an area of roadway to the left of your 

driveway.  This will give the snow a place to empty before reaching your driveway. 

We appreciate your cooperation and stay warm and safe this winter season! 

____________________________________________________________________ 

 

CHRISTMAS IN THE VALLEY 

The 28th annual caroling event will be held on Saturday, December 21, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. on Main Street 

in the area of Inn on Main, the traditional caroling will begin at 7:00 p.m.  Complimentary hot 

chocolate, hot cider, and cookies will be available the night of caroling.  Luminaries will be placed along 

Main Street and the residents are asked to light them at dusk on Saturday, December 21st.  Santa and 

Mrs. Claus will arrive at the end of the event to greet all the children. 

_____________________________________________________________________ 
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Contact Us 

Oley Township 

1 Rose Virginia Road 

P. O. Box 19 

Oley, PA   19547-0019 

610-987-3423 

oleytownship@hotmail.com 

www.oleytownship.org 

 


